
Babb Elementary School  
Board Report 

 
 

 

Enrollment: Grades K-2:  8 students  

  Grades 3-6:  13 students 

  TOTAL: 21 Students 

 

Referrals: 0 

 

November Attendance: K: N/A 

    1st:  87% 

    2nd: 96% 

    3rd: 91% 

    4th: 86% 

    5th: 97% 

    6th: 73% 

   Total:  88%  

 

Upcoming Dates: 

12/19/18  Family Engagement 

12/20/18  Christmas Program – 6:00pm 

12/12/18-1/4/19 No School – Christmas Vacation 

1/10/19  PTO meeting 

1/15/19  Family Engagement 

1/21/19  End of 2nd quarter 

1/22/19  PIR Day – no students 

 

 

K-2 ISIP Scores  

 

 

 

 

 



3-6 ISIP Scores 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

K-2 Star Math 

 

6 students tested 

PERCENTILE NUMBER OF STUDENTS PERCENT 

Below 25th 2 22 

25th to 49th 0  

50th to 74th 4 50 

75th and above 2 25 

 

 

 

 

 

3-6 Star Math 

 

13 students tested 

PERCENTILE NUMBER OF STUDENTS PERCENT 

Below 25th 2 15 

25th to 49th 3 23 

50th to 74th 3 23 

75th and above 5 38 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Report from Ms. Fenners Class (K-2)  
Oki,  

 
November came and went in the blink of an eye! 
The students in Ms. Fenner’s Classroom enjoyed 
their month of learning about magnets, 
Thanksgiving, and demonstrated outstanding 
social skills. The students worked daily on an 
interactive Science notebook that involved many 
skills. They learned about a magnet and how it 
works, math estimation, and objects that may or 
may not be magnetic. With each lesson that they 
completed they would record data in a fun 
notebook shaped like a magnet. They were also 
given daily lessons on the Thanksgiving holiday. 
They learned that Thanksgiving is a special 
holiday set aside to give thanks for family, food, 
shelter, and good health, but they also learned 
that we should give thanks for the good things in 
their lives everyday. Ms. Fenner’s students are 
very thankful for their families, friends, food, 
homes, and their teacher. They are eager to learn  

and have extremely large hearts. They had the opportunity to demonstrate just how much I 
mean to them, when my daughter gave birth to my granddaughter. While I was away they 
sent me a message to share with Kenzie and baby Leilani. When I returned home they were 
excited to see me and ready to learn! Their little smiling faces and kind hearts reminded me 
of why I work so hard. I am truly thankful for each and everyone of them. Until next month, be 
safe and Happy Holidays from all of us to all of you! 

 

 

Report from Ms. Weekes Class (3-6) 
Here is my November happenings. 
 
November went by like a flash for the 3-6 grades.  We have been busy studying Native 
American tribes in 4 regions of the United States, and now are making posters to 
display.  We had no referrals in the 1st quarter and on the 30th we had our quarterly 
MBI fun day.  It turned out great.  
 

 

Happy Holidays from BABB ELEMENTARY STAFF 

 
 


